
NO campfires allowed. ORV Beach hours are 8:00am to 4:00pm. The Gatehouse is
open by appointment only. To make an appointment, please call (508)362-8300. 

Important!

SANDY NECK NEWSLETTER

NOTES FROM THE FIELD

December 2023

From the Staff,

Holiday Merch Sale!

Upcoming Events!

December 2, 3, 9, 10, 16
& 17 

10am - 2pm 
Sandy Neck Gatehouse 

December 6th: Deer hunt meeting - Black Powder,  
7pm @ the Centerville Recreation Building (524

Main st. Centerville, MA)
December 11th-16th : Deer hunt - Black Powder 

*The ORV Beach and Marsh Trail will be closed at Trail 2 during the deer hunt

With winter upon us, it is a beautiful time of year to visit Sandy Neck for a quiet hike on the
beach or on the trails to enjoy all that nature has to offer. 
Staff would like to remind patrons to be respectful of other visitors and wildlife and keep dogs
leashed as required.      

Wildlife such as turtles, marine mammals, and sea birds are more susceptible to stranding
during the cold winter months - if you find wildlife in need of assistance on the beach or trails,
please call the Gatehouse at (508)362-8300.


